
From:
Sent: Thursday, 17 June 2021 10:48 AM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Dying with Dignity Legislation

I would just you to know that my wife and I passionately believe the passing of this legislation is long 
overdue. We are in our eighties and my wife has severe disabilities that may result in a very awful situation 
for her and for our family. Hopefully it won't come to this but it would be enormously comforting to know 
that this avenue will be available. 

Please do the right thing. 

Athol Brown 
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